
 
 

Week ending 
15/12/17

Daisy Class

Sound of the Week!

We have learnt a new sound! 't' 
What can you think of that 

starts with 't'? Can you have a 
go at writing it? Can you 

remember the song? 'When I 
watch the tennis game...'                            
(search Jolly Phonics 't' -

YouTube) 

Christmas Party and Panto
The two classes joined together 

seamlessly as they celebrated as one 
big Daisy team for their Christmas 
Party.  It was heart warming to see 

them all sharing food and pulling 
crackers. They were a fantastic 

audience for the pantomime 
afterwards too with plenty of booing 

and cheering. So proud of the 
Amazing Daisies! 

Class reps!

A HUGE thank you to our class 
reps. Your organistion has been 

fantastic and of great benefit to 
Daisy parents and staff. Thank 
you for your help arranging the 

food for the party. Thank you to 
all the parents who contributed 
food, drink and other festive 

items! Daisy Class had a fantastic 
time! 

Teddy Tennis

We have loved taking part in  
Teddy Tennis sessions this 

half-term! This week was our 
last week and we have had so 
much fun learning new skills 

and playing tennis games 
with Josh Bear and Callum 

Bear. 

Reminders

Please try to ensure that 
children are wearing clothing 

that they can manage 
themselves in to encourage 
independence and to try and 

avoid accidents.                
Please name all items of 
clothing where possible. 

Earrings

Please remember that, for 
their own safety, children 
must not wear earrings to 
school. Earrings need to be 
covered in surgical tape if 
they cannot be removed. 

This is a whole school rule. 


